
Hello Board of Selectmen, 

Greetings 

I have lived at 103 Union Street for over 40 years and have seen many 
changes to this part of Milford. Among those changes are the demographics 
of Park Street which is across Union Street from my house. In the past few 
years several houses have changed hands bringing in younger families than 
in the past. More of the adults will walk downtown for various reasons, or just 
go for a walk. And these younger families means more school age children 
that need to get to and from school. 

Another thing that has changed drastically is the traffic on Union Street. The 
traffic is, for various reasons, much heavier than in the past and also much 
faster. The speeds have increased considerably in the past few years. The 
volume of traffic is, understandably, heavier in the morning and afternoon 
before school hours and again after school. 

Having said all of the above, I would like to inquire about having a cross walk 
put in where Park Street connects to Union Street as there is a sidewalk on 
only one side of Union Street. 

How would one go about having this action taken? Please advise. 

Thank you 

Bob Farrow 603-673-3185   Typhany McNeill-Sellers
103 Union Street     724-561-3041
farrowmrbob@comcast.net 


